November 18, 2013 Board Meeting
One board member was absent (excused) and there were several guests also in attendance.  The meeting was called to order at 6:58 pm.
Minutes from the November 4, 2013 meeting were reviewed and approved.
Bills were presented and approved for payment.
Discussions held on repairs to be made to the track vehicles and the possibility of replacing some of the equipment and repairing some of the equipment.
Discussion held on the 2014 schedule.  There is a scheduling meeting in December to discuss the 2014 schedules with local tracks.
Discussion held on sponsorships for 2014.
Discussion held on the Wild about Wheels and KX Sport Show events.  Discussion held on what events can be ran at the State Fair dates.
Discussion held on the new lighting project.
Volunteers to be contacted for 2014 season.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting will be December 2, 2013.  Meeting adjourned at 9:29 pm.

